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196 CORAL SEA CELEBRATIONS

Statement by the Pime Minister, the Rt.on. Sir Robet MAie.

General Hunter Harris Jr., Commander-in-Chief
of the United States Pacific Air Force, is to visit Australia
as the Guest of Honour at the Coral Sea celebrations for
1965.

General Harris will arrive in Sydney on the
2nd May and will visit all States during the following two
weeks to take part in the celebrations in each State
Capital arranged by the Australian-American Associationl.

Mrs. Harris will accompany the General.

CANBERRA,

31st March, 1965.


